
Key stage 1 and 2 Marvellous Maths workshop 
for parents and children 
 
Join us for Mrs Bell’s Marvellous Maths 
workshop for parents and children in key stages 
1 and 2 on Monday 14 October from 8:45am to 
9:45am. 
 
Children will be able to come to the workshop 
and complete the activities with their parents 
if they attend. 
 
Mrs Bell will be sharing top tips to help you to 
support your child, demonstrating resources 
and showing some of the strategies we use to 
teach maths in school. 
 
This is not a test of your mathematical ability 
and you will not be “put on the spot”. 
 
Please come to blue class classroom after you 
have dropped off your child at their 
classroom. 
 
Please come along so you can work with your 
child and increase your maths confidence. 


